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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sir/Madam  EFDC Local Plan and the Chigwell Neighbourhood Plan  I am writing in connection with the proposal 
for EFDC's local plan for the development of over 220 homes on the Limes Farm site, adjacent to Manor Road, amongst 
the other proposed developments in the area.  As a local resident I am very concerned about the impact such a 
development would have on the local infrastructure, including doctors, schools, parking, and travel congestion. There 
is also a distinct lack of police presence in the area which bothers me greatly.  I feel that these proposals make a 
nonsense of EFDC's aims of keeping the rural nature of the area and strongly oppose a concerntration of housing at the 
Limes Farm Site which will probably make the social problems on Limes Farm worse by increasing the population with 
30% more social housing which would probably add to an already stretched and almost non existent police presence.  I 
strongly oppose the proposal by EFDC Local Plan.  Yours faithfully,  …REDACTED…
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